
From: Jasmine Duckworth jasmine.duckworth@lacity.org
Subject: Meeting Saturday, July 1, 2017

Date: June 30, 2017 at 3:01 PM
To: Central Alameda Neighborhood Council CANC@empowerla.org

Hello Central Alameda Board Members, 

I have received a potential Grievance in regards to your meeting tomorrow.  In light of this, I am highly suggesting that the Regular
Meeting be cancelled and rescheduled.  I understand that stakeholders will be in attendance and recommend opening up the floor to
comments and discussions regarding the past fiscal year and plans moving forward.  

Alfredo, you can announce tomorrow morning that the Meeting will be cancelled but the board will be taking this time to address
concerns, comments and suggestions from board members and stakeholders in regards to frustrations arising from last fiscal year and
suggestions on improving processes for next.  

I apologize for the abrupt change but it is my responsibility to shield the board from potential complaints and grievances.  I have many
suggestions for the board for this coming fiscal year and will make sure to share them with the board tomorrow morning.  

Best, 
Jasmine Duckworth
Department of Neighborhood Empowerment
200 N. Spring Street, Suite 2005
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Office | 213-978-1551 Fax | 213-978-1751
Email | EmpowerLA@lacity.org Web | www.EmpowerLA.org

Empower Yourself. Empower Your Community. Empower LA. 


